
         July 7, 2004 
 
         City Council Meeting 
         July 13, 2004 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION EXPIRATION OF TERMS - 
APPOINT PLANNING COMMISSION APPLICANTS 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council appoint/reappoint from among the applicants interviewed 
earlier this evening to fill the three expired terms on the Planning Commission. 
 

Planning Commission - three terms, which expired June 30 – six applicants. 
Appointment will be for four-year terms ending June 30, 2008.  Two of the three 
incumbents have applied for reappointment and four additional applications were 
received. 

 
   Applicants:  Kent Allen 
      Michael Cassidy 

Richard Koenig 
Ronald Pizer 
Lynne Pope 
Robert Pope 

 
All of the above applicants were notified by telephone and mail of the date, time and place of the 
scheduled interviews. 
 
Background: 
 
As I reported at the meeting of June 22, 2004, the application-filing deadline was 6 p.m. June 21 and 
six applications had been received during the filing period.  At its meeting of June 22, the City Council 
scheduled applicant interviews for the Planning Commission to take place at 6 p.m., July 13, with 
appointments to follow at the regular meeting.    Appointments are appropriate at this time. 
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 
Noted: 
 
___________________________ 
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Stephen R. Burrell, City Manager 



         July 8, 2004 
 
         City Council Meeting 
         July 13, 2004 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL PLANNING COMMISSION APPLICATION 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council decide whether or not to accept the late application for 
Planning Commission, which was received July 8, 2004 from incumbent Langley Kersenboom 
(attached). 
 
Background: 
 
As previously reported, the application-filing deadline was 6 p.m. June 21 and six applications were 
received during the filing period.  Mr. Kersenboom, who did not submit an application to be considered 
for re-appointment to another four-year term, has subsequently changed his mind.  He has been advised 
by phone and by mail of the date, place and time of the scheduled interviews should the Council act at 
that time to accept his late application. 
 
 
 
 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 


